
Petition – Save Stalham Businesses (NNDC Planning Application Ref PF/16/0376) 

 

The following petition was received on 13th July 2016 at the Council Offices, Holt Road 

Cromer: 

‘I support the 5 businesses at the bottom of the High Street in Stalham which include: 

Havers Tyres, Stalham car wash, Stalham car sales, G&M Motors 

I wish for them to continue and therefore object to the present planning application to 

demolish the existing business premises and build housing on the site’ 

 

There were 1644 signatures on the petition that was handed in. On checking, 8 signatories 

had not provided full information. 82 signatories were from outside the District. 


